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FISCAL NOTE, 81ST LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

April 25, 2009

TO: Honorable Todd Smith, Chair, House Committee on Elections 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB249 by Alonzo (Relating to the procedures for registering to vote at the time of applying 
for a driver's license or personal identification card.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend Election Code, Chapter 20 which requires the Department of Public Safety 
(DPS) to provide each person who applies for a driver license or identification card at a DPS office or 
online at the agency’s website an opportunity to complete a voter registration application form. The 
bill also requires the Secretary of State (SOS) to prescribe additional procedures to implement this 
section. The bill would take effect on September 1, 2009.

DPS and the SOS anticipate no significant fiscal impact to their agencies.

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 307 Secretary of State, 405 Department of Public Safety
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